Jane Parry

From: kesTer MarsH NG

Sent: 05 September 2021 12:01

To: Planning Admin; David Pedlow

Subject: Teesside Industrial heritage. R/2021/0728/PND
Dear Sirs,

| object most strongly to the proposed demolition of the “Dorman Long Tower”. This structure is an iconic
reminder of the most successful times in the history of Teesside and should be preserved along with what remains
of Iron Ore mining structures that only now becoming important reminders to our younger residents.
| am sure that whatever plans are envisaged for the area around the Tower, they can be be realised with it being
incorporated in some way by good professional designers.
Sent from my iPad



